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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Vancomycin-resistant 
Enterococci (VRE). 
 
You asked: 
Can you please provide the incidence of Vancomycin-resistant Enterococci 
(VRE) in your trust over the previous 12 months? 
 
Trust response: 
The Trust identified 60 isolates of Vancomycin-resistant Enterococci (VRE) 
from 41 patients for the period January to December 2021. 
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